
 



 

 

 The County of San Bernardino, Department of Public Health, Environmental 

Health Services (EHS) is the agency designated by the State and the County to enforce 

food laws and regulations. EHS recently became active participants of NEARs, and 

would like to train and standardize staff on foodborne illness (FBI) investigations. 

Approximately 90% of the food inspectors are relatively new – 30% of which have 

employed less than 1 year. This grant would give EHS the opportunity to train staff, and 

obtain the necessary tools to conduct comprehensive FBI investigations. 

 


